
 

BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS 

 DISTRICT NO. 2 TOWNSHIP OF FREEHOLD, NEW JERSEY  

November 8, 2022  

Chairman Patrick Coburn called the regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners to 
order at 7:00 p.m. The Sunshine law was read, and the date and time of the meeting was posted. Roll call 
was taken as follows: 

Mr. Panzarino Present  
Mr. Polo Present  
Mr. Bailey Absent 

    Mr. Crawford Present  
Mr. Coburn Present 

    Mr. Parker Present  
 
Also in Attendance: Chief Holley, Vice President Berman  

BUDGET  

Gerald Stankiewicz was present to discuss the special election that will be held on December 13, 2022, to 
amend the resolution of the $850,000.00 that was already approved by the public, and ask for an increase 
of $140,000.00 without taxation, to use the already approved funds from the 2022 budget.  

The budget for 2023 will be introduced at the December 13, 2023, workshop meeting.  

 CORRESPONDENCE  

Nothing at this time 

CHIEF REPORT  

Nothing at this time.  

RADIO AND ALARM  

Nothing at this time 

 BUILDINGS  

Nothing at this time 

 INSURANCE/ LOSAP 

Nothing at this time 

MAINTENANCE  

Nothing at this Time  

 



 

NEW TRUCK  

Per Jeff Gaskin from East West Consults, the company will need another $140,000.00 for the new truck. 

CHIEF’S VEHICLE  

Nothing at this time.  

5 YR. PLAN  

Progress  

SIGNS  

Nothing at this time  

BOAT  

Nothing at this time  

OPTIMUM  

Nothing at this time  

MAINTENACE PLAN 

 Nothing at this time.  

NEW BUSINESS  

Per the Board of Commissioners, any member that is on medical leave must get a doctors 
clearance note to ride on any of the fire departments apparatus.  

 TREASURER  

Nothing at this time.  

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:02 p.m 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Michael Crawford, Secretary  
Board of Fire Commissioners District 


